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The WVGS Newsletter is a benefit of membership.  The complete 
Newsletter for February 2025 is located on the Member Page.  Its con-
tents are listed below.  For a more complete example of a Newsletter, 
please see the issue of May 2024 on this Home Page.   

 

Program highlights from the January general meeting 

An Heirloom Brings Family Together 

The Past in Our Present 

The Comfortable Genealogist 

Scottish Interests in Oregon 

Save (some of) the Date 

Genealogy Classes This Spring 

Member Mutual Assistance Is Available to You 

Unleash Your Superpower: Cursive! 

WVGS Meeting Dates in 2025 

WVGS Books Added for February 

Program for Our Monthly Meeting on February 8th 

For Your Reference 


